Prequalified Plumbers List
Racine Water Utility Private Service Replacement Program

The following plumbers have successfully prequalified to perform work under the Utility’s Private Service Line Replacement Program. The
Utility does not guarantee the work of these plumbers, but has verified that these plumbers have the personnel and equipment needed to
perform private service replacements. You may still hire a plumber who is not listed below, but they must prequalify with the Utility before
gaining eligibility to take part in the program. The Utility highly recommends that you obtain at least 2 or 3 quotes before settling on a

plumber.

Heffel & Son, Inc

2135 N Emmertsen Rd
Racine, WI 53406
262-886-5060
kbh@heffelandson.com

John Conner Co, LLC

PO Box 44053

Racine, WI 53403
262-510-0077
john@johnconnerco.com

Dykstra Bros Excavating
2741 Roberts St
Franksville, W1 53126
262-886-8666
office@dykstraexc.com

Northern Mechanical, LLC

15017 Plank Rd

Union Grove, WI 53182
262-770-0221
scott@northernmechanicalusa.com

Heiden Plumbing Co.
1100 W. Bruce Street
Milwaukee, WI 53204
414-937-8420
tim@heidenplumbing.com

Macemon & Sons, Inc
5927 Middle Road

Racine, WI 53402
262-639-0296
macemoninc@hotmail.com

Mr. Rooter

2524 76th Street
Franksville, WI 53126
262-833-7707
jfix@mrrooterplumber.net

A-Team Services LLC
24100 W Overson Road
Union Grove, WI 53182
262-332-7609

ateamservicesllc@yahoo.com

Absolute Mechanical

3619 River Bend Dr

Racine, WI 53404
262-770-7298
contractorabsolute@gmail.com

G&F Excavating

5851 Douglas Ave

Racine, WI 53402
262-639-6519
scott@gandfexcavating.com

Vesel Services

215 27th St

Caledonia, W1 53108
262-412-0440
cari@veselservicestoday.com

Before performing any work, both Homeowners and Plumbers must complete and sign the form on the following
page. The homeowner and plumber shall contract directly for the private service replacement, but the Utility will
make direct payment to the homeowner’s plumber. The form on the following page is an addendum to the
agreement between the homeowner and plumber, and lists the conditions of the Utility’s funding.

The maximum payment by the Utility will be $3750 if the Homeowner only receives one quote.

Plumbers and Home Owners are encouraged to take pictures and document any existing cracks,
imperfections, or damage prior to starting work. This should be done to protect both parties.



